66

WE RISE BY LIFTING OTHERS"-ROBERT INGERSOLL

CONTACT US

info@pebblesproject.co.za sponsorachild@pebblesproject.co.za www.pebblesproject.co.za



PEBBLES TURNS 17 YEARS OLD!

It's our birthday! On the 4th of December 2004 Pebbles Project was officially registered as a non-profit organisation. we have achieved so much, but there is still so much more we want to do!

Our future goals are to expand geographically into more areas, to have Pebbles Academies in all regions of support, and a Skills Development Centre in Stellenbosch for young adults.

We thank all of you for joining us on this journey over the last 17 years.

CITRUSDAL OPEN DAY

At the beginning of November, we hosted an open day at De Meul MPC in Citrusdal. Farm owners, staff and community members were invited to visit and learn more about the successful implementation of the Pebbles programmes in the area.

Thank you to everyone who attended and who contributed to making the open day a success.

CLINIC REACHES MILESTONE

The Pebbles clinic opened its doors in 2014 and since then 41049 clients have had access to the Health Care Services.

This is all thanks to our dedicated staff and donors who make it possible for Pebbles to treat our beneficiaries under the age of 18 free of charge.

The general public can also book an appointment at the clinic for a small fee. Call the clinic on 021 865 1002







WINES2WHALES SUCCESS

The 2021 Wines2Whales Cycling event took place between the 5th and the 14th of November where we had four amazing rider teams ride in aid of the Pebbles Hemel-en-Aarde Education Project. Our sincerest thanks to:

- Jonathan Hurvits and Barry Sharp
- Peter and Ros Koch
- Tinus Erasmus and Eben van Schalkwyk
- Graeme Malcolm and Clinton Sayi

Collectively we were able to raise close to R80 000 through ticket sales and the GivenGain fundraising campaign.

A special thanks to Ros and Peter Koch who raised R23 178 through their online GivenGain campaign.

Anyone interested in securing entries for the 2022 race which has been confirmed for the 28th of October - 6th of November 2022 is welcome to contact us directly.



PEBBLES ACADEMY

The Pebbles Academy will see a number of changes in the new year due to the restructuring of the organisation. The traditional teaching roles that existed before are no longer relevant to the project. The new positions were advertised, interviews were conducted over a period of time. Current teaching staff were invited to apply for the new roles at the project.

We sadly say goodbye to Mr John Smit, Mrs Patricia Gellant, Ms Johnina Theron, Ms Jani van Rooyen, and Mrs Maretha Louw who will be retiring and who has been with the project since January 2017 when the project opened.

We want to thank each and every one of our educators for their time and dedication invested in our children and wish them all the best with their new endeavors.





SPECIAL THANKS

Every year our 5-year-old learners receive a branded backpack containing school stationery essential and resources for Grade R.

We would like to give a special thanks to Lebone Paarl Labels for sponsoring the backpacks this year.

Thanks to your support and generous donations, 133 learners will receive their backpacks in December so they are ready for the new school year which starts in January 2022!



Rachel Ward da Costa **Fundraiser** 076 023 3782 sponsorachild@pebblesproject.co.za www.pebblesproject.org

A MEANINGFUL CHRISTMAS

Get your Christmas presents sorted early and purchase a meaningful gift for your loved ones this Christmas.

Our newly launched online shop has a variety of items and initiatives to support, there is something for everyone.

Sponsor a Child's medical care, a baby box for an expectant mother, or A Child's Extracurricular Activities.

Shop now and you can personalized gift certificate in time for Christmas.

https://www.pebblesproject.org/shop/



IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

School closure: 15th December 2021

Pebbles office closure: 15th December 2021

Pebbles office reopen: 10th January 2022